
Newsletter 17th June 2022 

  

 

This morning as part of their Superhero topic, the Reception class spoke 
about eating a balanced diet and being healthy. They spoke about different 

fruits and decided to give some a try!  
Some they liked some they didn’t, but like superheroes they did their best! 



 

Year 3 

YEAR 4 



 

Well done to all the children that complet-
ed this half term’s Marvin & Milo science 

experiments. 
Here are a few examples—there were too 

many to add them all! 

An extra special well done to these children who have  
completed EVERY experiment this academic year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 had fun doing orienteering. 



 

 

Staff from Sts Peter and Paul’s High School came into school to visit 
year 5.  

They discussed their aspirations and dreams for the future. 

 

The high school staff brought each child a pebble and a pack of seeds 
and donated a lovely coleus plant to the whole class. 

 

The children decorated the pebbles with thoughts of their dreams and 
these were placed around the plant which the class is going to nurture 

and watch grow.  

 



Awards—Congratulations to the following children 
 

 

                    
    

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

DOJO AWARDS  

       SUPERSTAR 

SMILE AWARDS 



Dates for your Diary 

 

22nd June   St John Fisher Feast Day—celebratory day, lots of activities in school 

Week beginning 27th June KS1 children to bring in donations of cakes, chocolates, treats for the summer fair 

    KS2 children to bring in unwanted gifts such as toiletries, cosmetics etc 

27th June   Final payments for the Year 2 trip to Burwardsley 

1st July    Sports day : KS1 9.15—10.15am , KS2 1.30—2.30pm (Weather permitting) 

1st July    Summer fair starting at 2.30pm 

Week beginning 4th July Transition week, children move to their new classes and meet their new teachers.  

    Year 6  pupils go their high schools on 4th and 5th June. 

6th July    Reports will be sent home 

13th July    ‘Book Look’ - parents are invited into school to look at their child/ren’s books 

13th July   Informal music concert (More details to follow) in school hall at 3.20pm 

18th July   Leavers Mass and Award Ceremony in St John Fisher Church at 6.00pm 

19th July    Celebratory BBQ and fun activities for year 6 pupils. 

20th July   School closes at 1.30pm 

 

Sports day this year will be on 1st July - 

KS1 will start at 9.15am and finish at 10.30am 

KS2 will start at 1.30pm and finish at 2.30pm 

 

Weather permitting of course! 

The summer fair will follow sports day and start at 
2.30pm on 1st July.  

We have to rely on your generosity to make a success of 
the summer fair which is  a good way to raise extra funds 
to benefit the children. 

 

The week beginning the 27th June we ask the children to 
bring in donations that we can use in the fair. KS1  

children are asked to bring in cakes, chocolates, biscuits 
etc  

KS2 children are asked to bring in unwanted gifts such as 
toiletries or cosmetics.  

 

We thank you for your generosity and support. 

 
St John Fisher Feast Day 

Lots of celebrations in school, children to wear red 
and white clothes. 

Year 4 Communicants to wear communion clothes for 
Mass and will be able to change into suitable clothes 
for the rest of the day. 


